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Frederick A. Laskey, Executive Director, MWRA 
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WATER SUPPLY PROTECTION TRUST  

Thursday, September 29, 2016 

10:00 a.m. – 12:00 a.m. 

 

 

Agenda 
 

 

Location:  DCR Division of Water Supply Protection 

Office of Watershed Management 

180 Beaman Street 

West Boylston, MA 01583 

(508) 792-7423   (508) 835-4816 

 

 

 

 

1. Approval of Minutes – May 26, 2016 meeting    5 minutes 

 

2. FY16 End of Year Report – Jonathan Yeo, DCR    10 minutes 

 

3. Water Quality Data Reporting – Wachusett – Dan Crocker, DCR  20 minutes  

 

4. Update on FY17 Capital Budget and Projects – Jonathan Yeo, DCR 20 minutes 

 

5. Drought Update – Vandana Rao, EEA and Jonathan Yeo, DCR  15 minutes 

  

6. Certification of FY16 Trust Expenditures     5 minutes   

 

7. Miscellaneous Updates       20 minutes       

  

- Construction Updates – John Gregoire, MWRA 

- Fish Hatchery 

- Other– Jonathan Yeo, DCR 


